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Editor-in-Chief 

Nurse Media Journal of Nursing 

 

Dear Editor-in-Chief, 

 

I am writing to submit my article entitled "The Perspective of the Acehnese Community in 

Indonesia Toward HIV/AIDS" for consideration for publication in Nurse Media Journal of 

Nursing. 

 

I believe that the findings presented in this article will contribute significantly to the understanding 

of the Acehnese community's perspective on HIV/AIDS, thereby enriching the body of knowledge 

in the field of nursing. 

 

Thank you for considering my submission. I look forward to the opportunity for my work to be 

reviewed by the esteemed editorial board of the Nurse Media Journal of Nursing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laili Rahayuwati 

 


